
Dear Mr Hope 

I am writing to update you and let you know that we have: 

(a) engaged Mr Gwiorn Lewis, Barrister at Landmark Chambers, for a legal opinion on the 
permitted development matter; and 

(b) engaged Mr Adam Hollis of Landmark Trees. Mr Hollis is a Fellow & Trustee of Arborioultural 
Association and a Chartered Surveyor. 

We have asked Mr Hollis to produce his report quickly so that we can send this to you on 8th 
September, and we will also share Mr Lewis advice as soon as this is available. 

Could you please also confirm that you have received the email that I sent you yesterday? 

With kind regards 

Rupert McNeil 


